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Comments: Please do not change the designation status of Nellie Juan River, Upper Russian River, Snow River,

and Portage Creek. These areas are used as recreational areas for many different groups and should remain this

way. By changing the designation it looks like an attack is being made towards any motorized equipment. i.e.

Snowmobiles, Airplanes and Boats. Targeting by specific groups to change this designation could be construed

bias towards these groups. 

 

I am a Airplane Owner and Pilot, Snow Machine and Boater and would like continue to have access to these

areas.  

 

Access should not be restricted to a smaller user group. 

 

Please do not change the designation status of Nellie Juan River, Upper Russian River, Snow River, and Portage

Creek. They should remain as an Recreation Areas.


